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An observation and recommendation 
from Bob Stane (Former owner of The Ice House and present of The Coffee 
Gallery Backstage). 

The Folk Collection is comfortable. With them you know what you are getting 
and consistancy can be such a wonderful trait. There is no risk and lots of 
reward. You get an evening of folk music and nostalgia and a fine, beneficial 
dose of self deprecating humor. 

As soon as they do their first number of the evening you know there will be 
a bushell of smiles all through the night, just the right amount of singing 
along and solid identification with the lives and loves of everyone in the room. 
You can almost feel the "warm and fuzzy." Another thing you know is that 
the evening will end with a well deserved standing encore. 

You and your audience will know they've gotten their money and their 
evening's worth and that everyone will want to repeat the experience soon. 

Your venue's reputation will be enhanced. I gave them the best 
recommendation I can by inviting them back for every mutual opening we 
both have. Forever. There is no way they can play "too often." The light 
will always be burning for them in the window. 

If you need more info..... send me an email: bstane@earthlink.net 

Best wishes, 

Bob Stane 

For Reservations Call 
www.coffeegallery.com (626) 398-7917 E-mail: bstane@earthlink.net 

2029 N. Lake Ave., Altadena, CA 91001 


